
	

	

August	27,	2025	
	
The	City	of	Whitewater	
Attn:	Brad	Marquardt	–	Public	Works	Director	
312	W.	Whitewater	St.	
Whitewater,	WI	53190	
	
	
Re:	2026	Rates		
	
	
	
Dear	Brad,		
	
On	behalf	of	 Johns	Disposal,	 I	would	like	to	thank	the	City	for	your	continued	business	as	
we	seek	to	provide	high	quality	garbage,	recycle,	and	bulk	items	collection	for	residents	in	
the	City	of	Whitewater.		
	
We	are	requesting	a	3.0%	cost	of	living	increase	as	outlined	below:		
	

SERVICE	 2025	 2026	 INCREASE	
GARBAGE	 $9.47	 $9.75	 $0.28	
RECYCLE	 $4.37	 $4.50	 $0.13	
BULK	 $2.11	 $2.17	 $0.06	

TOTAL	 $15.95	 $16.42	 $0.47	
	
Please	do	not	hesitate	to	reach	out	to	me	directly	at	262-473-4700	ext.	224	if	you	have	any	
questions	about	this	proposal	or	would	like	to	schedule	a	meeting.		
	
	
	 Sincerely,		

	


